
Schools and STEM clubs are
encouraged to join our lively, relaxed
Schools’ Exhibition on Saturday 11th
January from 11:15 for a couple of
hours, as part of our flagship Annual
Conference 2025.

The full conference programme will be
published in September 2024.

Participants can view a wealth of
professional learning and science
education networking opportunities
across all 3 days of the annual conference,
along with links for booking tickets for all
days of the conference.

Schools’ Exhibition bookings are open
now, and those interested in participating
should complete the link here in the first
instance. Someone will be in touch in
autumn term nearer the time with fuller
advice. 

For any queries please email
conferences@ase.org.uk

This session is about networking with other
science educators who present a science or
STEM project happening in their classrooms
or local STEM clubs, within an informal
setting, encouraging the sharing of best
practice to inspire engagement.

Each school will be provided with a table
and a poster board, to display any resources,
photos and student work, with the aim of
showing how motivating and useful their
science project has been for their students. 

One or two teachers from each school are
invited to provide a display including
artefacts or posters and talk about their
project. 

There is no charge for any school/teacher
taking part (maximum 2 per school) and
participants receive one full, free day-place
on the Saturday, enabling valuable
professional learning opportunities during
the day, along with a free visit to the
suppliers’ exhibition which has exclusive
offers for delegates.
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